
 

 

16th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

‘Bad Hair Day’ for Children in Need 
 
This year Children in Need falls on Friday 16th November. To help raise funds for ‘Children in 

Need’ we are inviting children to take part in re-styling their hair in any way they wish!  

 

The cost of joining in the fun will be a donation of £1.00 for the charity to help make a 

difference to disadvantage children across the UK who need our support.  

 

Children (and staff!) can attend school in fun and colorful clothes and hair styles, being as 

vibrant and wacky as possible!  

 

 
 

We are also hoping to have a very special visitor in school at some point in the weeks following 

the fundraiser to thank us for our contribution to the Children in Need cause….watch this space 

for more details! 

 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


